
ALL SAINTS, HASSOP (DE45 1NS) and ENGLISH MARTYRS, BAKEWELL (DE45 1DA) 
Fr. Hugh Davoren C.S.Sp       (Holy Ghost Fathers) 

Tel:  01629 640241 e-mail: all.saints.church@btconnect.com Website: www.allsaintshassop.org 
 

Last Sunday’s collection: Envelopes £192.45 Loose Plate Hassop £38.18 Bakewell £38.18 Total £268.81 

Communications Sunday Collection £83.34 
Gift Aid Envelopes are available in both churches for use by parishioners and visitors. Please use! 

 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:   Saturday evenings: Hassop/Bakewell: 5.30 p.m.              Hassop/Bakewell on request. 
 

Week commencing Sunday, 8th June 2014 
 

Saturday 7th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Parishioners  

Pentecost 
Sunday 8th 10.00 a.m. Hassop Giovannina & Eric Allsop RIP (OA) 

Monday 9th   9.30 a.m. Hassop Edw. and Eliz. Doran RIP St Ephrem 

Tuesday 10th   9.30 a.m. Bakewell John Higgins RIP Feria 

Wednesday 11th   9.30 a.m. Hassop Sheila Dillon RIP St Barnabas 

Thursday 12th   9.30 a.m. Bakewell Dononrs Intentions Feria 

Friday 13th 11.30 a.m. Hassop  COMMUNION SERVICE St Anthony of Padua 

Saturday 14th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Donors Intentions  

Most Holy Trinity 
Sunday 15th 10.00 a.m. Hassop Parishioners + Baptism 

 

‘Shalom’ – Peace- A word still heard today and mentioned in the gospel. The Church prays for peace today, as do we. 

Ministries weekend of 14th/15th June 
 Bakewell Hassop 

E. Ministers E. Hague M. Etchells, A. Shimwell 

Readers L. Elliot, T. Harding E. Marsh, J. Hespe 

Welcomers K. Howard D. Jewitt, V. Hope 

Flowers K. Colhoun  

Counters 8th June:  MPTC              15th June:  TMM 
 

June Diary: 
15th Baptism of Patrick John Bermingham during the 

10.00am Mass – we shall be a little longer than usual! 
18th S V P meeting after morning Mass 

19th First Reconciliation for the young parishioners and all 

who would like to come along for this Sacrament. 
21st Parish Summer Fair – we’re warming up for it! Help for 

the cash prizes is always greatly appreciated plus 
donations if you will be away on the day. Don’t forget we 

have reduced the number of fund raising events so as not 

to overburden you with requests and expectations. 
22nd First Communion Sunday – feast of Corpus Christi. 

This will be our “youth” Mass for month of June. 
25th PPC meets in presbytery at 7.00pm. Agenda items to 

Brian Cain before the meeting, please. 
28th Mass at 11.00am with the entry of Joan Cain into the 

community of the Church and reception of Holy Eucharist. 

28th-29th Feast of Ss Peter & Paul – Peter’s Pence 
collection which is sent to the Diocese. Parish Eucharistic 

Ministers re-commissioned. We are looking for 3 more EMs. 
 

Lots of things have to be kept in mind over the next few 
weeks so please keep a copy of the bulletin at hand. 
 

Summer Fair (21st June)– thanks to all who have already 

started to bring items for the Fair. Still needed cash help 
for the raffle prizes (this helps the raffle to be a success); 

good quality and almost new items of clothing (this was 
successful last Christmas); bottles of all things drinkable, 

jewellery and lots of other things. Please get in touch with 

Peter & Sharon Marsh. Time for action now, please!   
 

Raffle tickets for the Fair can be found in both churches  
Please remember to take home your weekly box of 

Offertory envelopes if you use this method. We began the 
“new year” last weekend. If you would like further 

information about our parish financial support systems, 
please ask Nigel Trend (01629 815 491) or Fr Hugh. You 

can always fill in a Gift Aid declaration form at any time. 
Without this declaration the parish cannot make a claim on 

the white envelopes available in both churches. 

The day after the Fair is our First Communion 
Celebration for Maisie, Oliver and Pau. Again, a lot of 

preparations to be attended to for this. After the Mass 
there will be a small reception in the parish rooms for all 

who would like to attend. Carol McDermott is co-ordinating 

arrangements for the reception so, please, keep in mind 
some help for savoury nibbles and light desserts. Carol will 

approach some parishioners to ask for help but don’t be 
afraid to contact her if you would like to help us to 

celebrate our Parish First Communions. 
 

Joan’s Reception Mass on 28th June will be followed by a 
light lunch in the parish rooms. We will need to know how 

many people will remain on for the lunch. Please let Sharon 
Marsh know if you intend to do this – many thanks! Fr 

David Cain will be the main celebrant of the Mass and Fr 

Hugh will preside at the Rite of Reception into the Church.  
Padley Pilgrimage on Sunday 13th July at 3.00pm – flyers 

available for this. We meet at Grindleford Station. 
 

A voice from the pews! In reply to the invitation to offer 
suggestions for our liturgies, one parishioner thinks that we 

do not use pauses sufficiently at the end of the readings 
or in the Bidding Prayers. Also, the various “speeds” that 

are adopted by members of the congregation can be a 

distraction (putting it mildly). An orchestra takes its cue 
from the conductor; a choir from their leader; a liturgical 

assembly from the celebrant. Very easy to say and to 
suggest … but, ah, the implementation – hard to do!  
Summer BBQ Evening for the Holy Ghost Fathers’ 
support will be on Saturday 5th July after evening Mass in 

Hassop. Tickets now available. 
 

Sick and Housebound: Audrey Brooks, Jenny Lovett, 
Patricia Turner, Cliff Mann, Shirley Plant, David Hurd and 

Peggy Johnson. We remember our parishioners not 

mentioned in the newsletter, the sick CSSp members and 
Diocesan clergy of whom we have quite a lot at present. 
 

Sister Bernadette Downey PBVM passed away last 

Thursday evening having suffered for quite some time. Her 
funeral Mass takes place next Friday at the Matlock 

Convent at 11.30am. Fr Hugh will celebrate the Mass for 
the Sisters in the convent chapel.  
Anniversaries: – We pray this week especially for 
Kathleen Ryan Fr Peter Devins CSSp and William Watkins.  

May their souls rest in peace 


